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Partial Closure of Jean Teague Greenway 
For Water System Work 

 

KUB crews will close a short section of Jean Teague Greenway starting at 8:30 p.m. Tuesday, 
May 2, to perform work on the water distribution system in the area. This work is expected to last 
through 6 a.m., Wednesday, May 3, with KUB’s paving contractor completing full greenway 
restoration before 3 p.m. The closed section of greenway is adjacent to North Gallaher View 
Road, near the Ivy Falls Way intersection. All other portions of the greenway will remain open. 
There is no detour available for the closed section of greenway. 
 

KUB thanks City of Knoxville Parks and Recreation for its assistance with this project, and its 
customers for their cooperation. Customers with questions or concerns can call 558-2331 to 
leave a message that will be followed-up with a call from a KUB representative by the end of the 
next business day.  
 

 
KUB is a municipal utility serving Knox and parts of seven adjacent counties and provides electric, 

gas, water, and wastewater services to more than 453,000 customers. 
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